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Dear Members of the Admissions Committee,

I am honored to recommend Grace Perez for admission to the graduate program in Psychology at the 

University of California, Berkeley. I have had the pleasure of working closely with Grace for the past two 

years in my research lab at the University of Florida, where she has demonstrated an exceptional aptitude 

for both research and academic excellence.

Grace has consistently shown a high level of intellectual curiosity and dedication to her studies. As my 

research assistant, she was involved in a variety of projects examining cognitive behavioral therapy and 

its effects on mental health, and she proved herself to be an invaluable asset to our team. Grace’s ability 

to design and implement experiments, analyze data, and interpret complex results was impressive for an 

undergraduate student. 

In addition to her academic and research strengths, Grace has a natural talent for leadership and 

collaboration. She frequently organized team meetings, encouraged discussion among fellow students, 

and offered constructive feedback to peers. 

I have no doubt that Grace will excel in the graduate program at UC Berkeley and contribute significantly 

to the academic community. She is a thoughtful, driven, and capable individual with the potential to 

make valuable contributions to the field of psychology. I give her my highest recommendation without 

reservation.

Please feel free to contact me at laura.simmons@ufl.edu or (352) 555-6789 if you have any further 

questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Dr. Laura Simmons
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